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Peter Collins 
Manager, Information Systems 
Newfoundland Power Inc. 
 
Peter Collins joined Newfoundland Power in 1986 as a Programmer Analyst and has served in 
progressively senior technology positions within the Company since that time. 
 
In 2001, Mr. Collins was appointed Manager, Information Systems.  He is responsible for all of 
Newfoundland Power’s information technology infrastructure, applications, security, and the 
SCADA computer system. 
 
Mr. Collins testified before the Board of Commissioners of Public Utilities of Newfoundland and 
Labrador at the Company’s 2002, 2003 and 2004 Capital Budget hearings.    
 
Mr. Collins is a graduate of Memorial University (B. Sc. (Computer Science and Mathematics), 
1985). 
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Phonse Delaney, P. Eng. 
Vice President, Engineering & Operations 
Newfoundland Power Inc. 
 
 
Phonse Delaney joined Newfoundland Power in 1987 as an Electrical Engineer. 
 
Since that time, Mr. Delaney has served Newfoundland Power in a variety of operations and 
engineering capacities throughout the Company.  He has held senior operating positions in 
Stephenville, Corner Brook, Burin, Clarenville, Carbonear and St. John’s.  In addition, he has 
held planning and engineering positions in the Company’s Head Office. 
 
In 2004, Mr. Delaney was appointed Vice President, Engineering & Operations of 
Newfoundland Power.  He is responsible for the engineering, operation and maintenance of 
Newfoundland Power’s electrical infrastructure. 
 
Mr. Delaney testified before the Board of Commissioners of Public Utilities of Newfoundland 
and Labrador at Newfoundland Power’s 2004 Capital Budget hearing. 
 
Mr. Delaney is a graduate of Memorial University (B.Eng. (Elec.), 1986) and is a member of the 
Association of Professional Engineers and Geoscientists of Newfoundland. 
 



Witness Profile September 17, 2004 

Newfoundland Power – 2005 Capital Budget Application  

Lisa Hutchens, C.A. 
Vice President, Finance & Chief Financial Officer 
Newfoundland Power Inc. 
 
 
Lisa Hutchens joined Newfoundland Power Inc. in 1997 as Manager, Finance. 
 
Prior to 1997, Ms. Hutchens was a Senior Manager with Deloitte and Touche, and held various 
positions within that firm in both St. John’s and Halifax.   
 
In 2004, Ms. Hutchens was appointed Vice President, Finance & Chief Financial Officer of 
Newfoundland Power.  She is responsible for all financial functions at Newfoundland Power. 
 
Ms. Hutchens testified before the Board of Commissioners of Public Utilities of Newfoundland 
and Labrador at Newfoundland Power’s 2004 Capital Budget hearing. 
 
Ms. Hutchens is a graduate of Memorial University of Newfoundland (B.Comm. (Honours), 
1987) and is a member of the Institute of Chartered Accountants of Newfoundland 


